
 
 
 
 

 
 

NOTICE of PUBLIC HEARING 
Unmet Transit Needs 

 
Monday, February 10, 2025, the Mendocino Council of Governments (MCOG) will meet 

at 1:30 p.m. or as soon thereafter as possible, in person and via teleconference with call-in 
options, at County Administration Center, Supervisors Chambers, Room 1070, 501 Low Gap 
Road, Ukiah; City Hall, 416 N. Franklin St., Fort Bragg; and City Hall, 451 School St., Point Arena, 
CA, and consider the following item. This meeting was previously noticed to take place 
February 3 and has been rescheduled. 

MCOG will consider needs for public transportation services that would benefit a 
significant number of people and are not currently provided.  This hearing applies to 
transportation service needs for fiscal year July 1, 2025 through June 30, 2026.  In addition to 
new public testimony, MCOG will hear needs reported to Mendocino Transit Authority during 
the past year, and findings of MCOG’s Social Services Transportation Advisory Council. Issues 
may include but are not limited to:  1) transit services for the elderly, people with disabilities, 
and low-income or economically disadvantaged persons; 2) adequacy of both private and public 
transportation services, and 3) service improvements needed to meet expected travel demand. 

All interested persons may present testimony at this hearing.  For more information on 
how to participate in the teleconference call or to submit written testimony in advance, contact 
the MCOG office at 707-463-1859 or visit www.mendocinocog.org/meetings. 
 
Janet M. Orth 
MCOG Deputy Director & CFO 
January 22, 2025 
 
 
 


